
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 
In the Matter of the Verified Petition of  ) 
Union Electric Company d/b/a AmerenUE  ) Case No. GT-2009-0413
to Change Its Infrastructure System   ) Tariff No. JG-2009-0813 
Replacement Surcharge.    ) 
 
 

AMERENUE’S RESPONSE TO STAFF’S REVISED REPORT  
 

 COMES NOW Union Electric Company d/b/a AmerenUE (“AmerenUE” or 

“Company”), and for its Response to the Revised Report filed by the Missouri Public 

Service Commission (“Commission”) Staff, states as follows: 

1. On May 15, 2009, AmerenUE filed its Verified Petition to Change its 

Infrastructure System Replacement Surcharge with the Commission. 

2. On June 12, 2009, the Commission ordered the Staff to file its report 

regarding its examination of the information no later than July 14, 2009 and also ordered 

any responses to the Staff report be filed no later than July 24, 2009. 

 3. On July 14, 2009, the Staff filed its report. 

 4. On July 24, 2009, AmerenUE requested a 1-week extension until July 31, 

2009 to respond to the Staff report due to Staff personnel being unavailable for the 

Company personnel to discuss certain recommendations.   

 5. On July 27, 2009, the Commission granted AmerenUE’s request for a 

1-week extension. 

 6. On July 30, 2009, the Staff filed its Revised Report.   

 7. AmerenUE agrees with Staff’s Revised Report and accepts the 

recommendations set out in the report.  

 



 

 
 WHEREFORE, AmerenUE respectfully requests that the Commission approve 

the recommendations set forth in Staff’s Revised Report. 

 
      Respectfully submitted,  

                                 Thomas M. Byrne__________ 
   Steven R. Sullivan, #33102 

Sr. Vice President, General Counsel & 
Secretary 

   Thomas M. Byrne, #33340 
   Managing Associate General Counsel 
   1901 Chouteau Avenue, MC-1310 
   P.O. Box 66149, MC-131 
   St. Louis, Missouri 63101-6149 
   (314) 554-2514 (Telephone) 
   (314) 554-4014 (Facsimile) 
   tbyrne@ameren.com  
 

Dated July 31, 2009 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

The undersigned hereby certifies that a true and correct copy of the foregoing 
Response to Staff’s Report was served on the following parties via electronic mail 
(e-mail) on this 31st day of July, 2009.  
 
 
General Counsel Office  
Missouri Public Service Commission  
200 Madison Street, Suite 800  
P.O. Box 360  
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
GenCounsel@psc.mo.gov
 
Sarah Kliethermes 
Missouri Public Service Commission  
200 Madison Street, Suite 800  
P.O. Box 360  
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
Sarah.Kliethermes@psc.mo.gov
 
Lewis Mills 
Office Of Public Counsel  
200 Madison Street, Suite 650  
P.O. Box 2230  
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
opcservice@ded.mo.gov  
 
 
 
 
 

/s/ Thomas M. Byrne    
Thomas M. Byrne 
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